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Thursday 3rd November 2022 
 

Dear Families, 
Christ the King Feast Day 

 
On Monday 21st November, our school will be celebrating the Feast of Christ the King. This is an 
important time for our school and it is something we all look forward to year upon year.  
 
Not to sway from tradition, we are hoping to see all children 
wearing a special Christ the King crown on this day. They can 
be shop bought or homemade and can be as creative 
and unique as you like. The crowns should be brought 
into school and worn on Monday 21st November. The 
crowns can be themed to link in with our mission 
statement, school rules, Gospel and school values. 
 
As a school we love, aspire and serve. During these continuing turbulent times, it is so important 
that we continue to serve those in need. We are again focusing on a cause close to home, collecting 
for the South Liverpool Foodbank. This is to meet the ever-growing need and demand they have. If 
possible, we are asking for food donations from the list to be brought in on Monday 21st November. 
The foodbank is in urgent need of:  
 

• TINNED FISH 
• TINNED FRUIT 
• PASTA SAUCES 
• COFFEE - SMALL JARS 
• TINNED PEAS AND TINNED CARROTS 
• TINS OR PACKETS OF SOUP 
• BISCUITS 
• DEODORANT (FOR MEN AND WOMEN) 
• SHAMPOO 
• SANITARY PADS 

 
We are also inviting all families to celebrate Christ the King Feast Day on Sunday 20th November at 
Christ the King Church with our Parish Priest Fr Colin. There will be a special celebration Mass at 
9:30am where our wonderful school choir will be singing. It would be lovely to see as many of you 
there as possible. Children are invited to wear their crowns to Church on this day too.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support and commitment to our school and community. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Miss Douglas 
Assistant Head 
 


